
Mrs. Thrash’s Class

Welcome to School!

Dear Student,
My name is Mrs. 

Thrash, and I am very excited to 
be your teacher this year!  I 
cannot wait to get to know you as 
we embark upon thrilling learning 
adventures.  We are going to have 
an incredible year with lots of 
learning and fun!  

This will be my nineteenth year in 
education.   After I graduated from Troy 
University in 2001 with a Bachelor of  
Science in Elementary Education, I 
taught fourth grade for seven years in 
Prattville.  I have taught at Dean Road 
Elementary for the past eleven years. 
My family consists of myself, my 
husband  Wes, our two daughters 
Finlay (14), and Ayla (11).  We enjoy 
spending time together playing games,                       
swimming, and reading together.  We      
love going to the beach, the lake, and 
church, and we also have fun watching 
Auburn football together.  
I can’t wait to meet you!  Meet Your 
Teacher is August 6th from 4:00-6:00     
PM.  Please come by room 18 to meet 
me.  At that time, you also may visit 
our multipurpose room with your 
family to join PTO and purchase a Dean 
Road T-shirt.  School begins Thursday, 
August 8th at 7:45 AM.
I look forward to seeing you at Meet 

the Teacher on August 6th and on the 
first day of school on August 8th at 7:45.  
Welcome to Team Thrash!

Mrs. Amber Thrash


